
 

9th May 2019 

 

 
  

NOTIFICATION: DSB Industry Consultation Paper 1 available 
 

 

Notification details:  

 

The Derivatives Service Bureau has today published the first DSB Consultation Paper of 2019. The consultation is intended to help shape the DSB service in 2020 
and the DSB would like to encourage a broad range of industry participation – with feedback from both programmatic and GUI users of ISINs, CFI codes and FISNs 
for OTC derivatives.  
 
The consultation form is available here on the DSB website and will run until 5pm UTC on the 5th June 2019, with feedback to be supplied to 
industry_consultation@anna-dsb.com.  
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